
7th March 2024 

Dear Nursery and Reception Parents/Carers 

 

Nursery & Reception Teddy Bears Picnic Sports Day Friday 17th May at 9.30am 

Parents and carers are invited to join the pupils at 9.20am for our ‘Teddy Bears Picnic Sports Day’.  

At this event the Nursery and Reception children will take part in sporting activities with their 

Teddy. 

Details 

Every child can bring in one of their soft toys from home.  The children, with their soft toys, will 

compete in the sporting activities.  Drinks and snacks will be available for the pupils during the 

morning.  There will be some other fun activities and may be refreshments for adults to raise school 

funds. 

Times 

Children will come to school at the usual time.  Parents/Carers are invited to return at 9.20am for 

the event.  We do not have an approximate finish time.   

Nursery 

Nursery children are welcome to stay until the end of the morning session (11.55am) if it finishes 

early.  If the event finishes before 11.55am and you would like to take your Nursery child home, 

please just let a staff member know so that they can mark this on the register.  Thank you. 

Reception 

Children will return to their class with their class staff for the rest of the day.  Children should be 

collected as usual at 3.20pm. 

Weather & Clothing 

In hot weather, please ensure you apply sun cream on your child/children before they come to 

school and that they wear a named sun hat.  Please ensure your child is dressed suitably for outdoor 

activities e.g. P.E. kit, shorts, t-shirt and trainers.   

We look forward to seeing you at this event. 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Currant 

Mrs Currant 

Headteacher 
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